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While I believe that the best intentioned solar energy company could still accidentally cause harm to the environment, I believe
that there are safeguards in place such as CEQA and other common-sense regulations which if the BLM followed, would provide
the same environmental security that they prefer to take two years to develop. In this phase of climate change, it is important to
keep moving on alternative energy. I don't think that the wilderness or wildlife and water sources should be compromised, but I
don't think they will be either if the BLM follows a logical approach in selecting projects.

Please do not put this major source of alternative energy on hold, at least not for two years.

Sincerely,
Pam Bond



